2024-06-18 CC Agenda - PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC.- Parking Signage on Pine Ave.

From: Teri Fisher <tfisher50@hotmail.com> Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:31 PM

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS < ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Fw: Permit parking signage on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St.

From: Teri Fisher <tfisher50@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:25 PM

To: allcityofficials@elsegundo.org <allcityofficials@elsegundo.org>

Cc: esassoon@elsegundo.org <esassoon@elsegundo.org>; John Costa <tiprider47@gmail.com>; teri.hogoboom@gmail.com <teri.hogoboom@gmail.com>; Art Lavalle <arthur.lavalle@gmail.com>;

Lisa_mammone@hotmail.com <Lisa_mammone@hotmail.com>

Subject: Permit parking signage on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St.

Dear Officials,

The residents of El Segundo would like to officially request that permit parking signage be added on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St. Please see the attached letters. Thank you,

Teresa Fisher & John Costa

To: City of El Segundo

From: Lisa Mammone

Subject: Permit Parking Signage on Pine Street

Date: June 1, 2024

City Council Members,

I am a resident of El Segundo and reside at the corner of Washington and Pine Street (435 Washington Street). We have repeatedly experienced problems with people parking their vehicles to go to the airport for extended stays and leaving their trash for the residents to pick up. Most of these people are not residents of the area. So, please consider this a formal request to place permit parking signage on Pine Street between Washington Street and Kansas Street. Should you have questions regarding this request you may reach me at Lisa_Mammone@hotmail.com.

Regards,

Lisa Mammone

435 Washington Street

To: City of El Segundo

From: Teresa Fisher

Subject: Permit Parking Signage on Pine Street

Date: June 8, 2024

City Council Members,

I am a resident of El Segundo and reside at the corner of Kansas and Pine Street (500 Kansas Street). We have repeatedly experienced problems with people parking their vehicles to go to the airport for extended stays and leaving their trash for the residents to pick up. Most of these people are not residents of the area. So, please consider this a formal request to place permit parking signage on Pine Street between Washington Street and Kansas Street. Should you have questions regarding this request you may reach me at tfisher50@hotmail.com.com.

Regards,

Teresa Fisher

500 Kansas Street

To: City of El Segundo

From: Art LaValle

Subject: Permit Parking Signage on Pine Street

Date: June 8, 2024

City Council Members,

I am a resident of El Segundo and reside at the corner of Kansas and Pine Street (434 Kansas Street). We have repeatedly experienced problems with people parking their vehicles to go to the airport for extended stays and leaving their trash for the residents to pick up. Most of these people are not residents of the area. So, please consider this a formal request to place permit parking signage on Pine Street between Washington Street and Kansas Street. Should you have questions regarding this request you may reach me at arthur.lavalle@gmail.com.

Regards,

Art LaValle

434 Kansas Street

June 6, 2024

To: City of El Segundo

From: Byron and Teri Hogoboom

Subject: Permit Parking Signage on Pine Avenue between Washington Street and Kansas Street

City Council Members,

We are residents of El Segundo and live at the corner of Washington Street and Pine Avenue (501 Washington Street). Our home falls within the permit pilot program for Zone 3 that began implementation 5/1/2024. The block of Pine Avenue between Washington and Kansas Streets was omitted from permit signage for reasons unknown to me. This block has repeatedly experienced problems with people coming from out of the area to park their vehicles, be picked up by an Uber/Lyft and head somewhere for extended stays, 2-4 days at a time. This area also experiences people parking for 8-10 hours per day to walk to an unknown location(s) adjacent our neighborhood. It looks as though they are going to work; carrying bags, backpacks, lunches, etc.

Please consider this a formal request to place permit parking signage on Pine Avenue between Washington Street and Kansas Street. Should you have questions regarding this request you may reach us at teri.hogoboom@gmail.com.

Thank you,

Byron and Teri Hogoboom 501 Washington Street

El Segundo